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Dear Health Committee,

The current laws in Queensland regarding abortion are sufficient and effective in providing
 medical care as well as protecting the life of both mother and child in utero. It is with
 strong opposition that I reject the new and 2nd Abortion Bill launched by Pyne. As a child
 in utero is completely dependent upon mother, I would expect that health professionals
 will consider first the well-being of those in their care and maintain the therapeutic
 relationship which can only be maintained when one is alive. Any disregard for a child in
 utero is disregarding their well-being and ignores therapeutic care. Current laws recognise
 such matters and difficult related situations effectively and do not require any amendment.

In good faith I place my trust in your response to this bill.

Martin Hall.
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